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STILLMEADOW SCHOOL BOXTOPS FOR EDUCATION 
PROGRAM 

Welcome back to school Stillmeadow Teachers and Families!  

My name is MaryBeth Woods and I’m the Box Tops for Education™ Coordinator for 
Stillmeadow. Clipping Box Tops is an easy way for our student body to earn cash. Did you know 
that each Box Top clipped and submitted is worth 10 cents! Our school hopes to earn money in 
order to support the Parent Faculty Organization and support our school in every way possible. 
This year, our school’s earnings goal is $1,000. 

I’ll be bundling all of the Box Tops and sending them out for reimbursement 2 times per year. I 
would like to kick off the 2018-2019 school year with a “BoxTop Classroom Competition” within 
each grade level. The classroom that collects the most BoxTops will win an exciting prize! We 
hope to announce the grade level winners by November 1st. 

Here’s how it works:  BoxTops collection sheets will be placed in teacher mailboxes on Monday, 
October 15th. Please distribute them to your students ASAP! Box tops can be taped or stapled 
to the sheet. Each sheet has spaces for 10 box tops. If there are additional BoxTops, they can 
be placed in to a ziplock bag.  The envelopes will be collected by Friday, October 26th.Once we 
send in all our Box Tops, our school will receive a check from Box Tops for Education™! 

Thanks for your help this school year! Please do not hesitate to contact me if you should have 
any questions about the program @ maryelizabethwoods@mac.com. 
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